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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: Montgomery Township Receives DCNR Grant for Whistlestop Park 
Improvements 
 
Montgomery Township – The Pennsylvania Department of Conservation and Natural Resources 
(DCNR) has awarded Montgomery Township a grant in the amount of $250,000 for 
improvements to Whistlestop Park, located at 90 County Line Rd, Chalfont, PA 18914.  
 
Work to be done includes renovation of pedestrian walkways and softball field; construction of 
internal loop trail, pickleball courts, and stormwater management measures; installation of play 
equipment with required safety surfacing; ADA access, landscaping, project sign, and other 
related site improvements. 
 
DCNR’s Bureau of Recreation and Conservation builds connections between citizens and the 
outdoors by providing funding and technical assistance support for local recreation and park 
improvement projects through its Community Conservation Partnerships Program grants. 
Grants awarded totaled nearly $90 million, the highest amount in the program’s almost 30-year 
history. 
 
Updates about the Whistlestop Park improvements will be shared on Montgomery Township’s 
social media channels and website at MontgomeryTwp.org as they become available.  
 
Please visit www.montgomerytwp.org, sign-up for E-News, like Montgomery Township on 
Facebook, and follow on Instagram & Twitter @MontTwp for more Township news and 
information.  
 
Questions about this announcement can be directed to Derek Muller at (215) 393-6900.  
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